Minutes of May 21, 2022 

Meeting started at 10:12 with the pledge of Allegiance.  16 Members attended the meeting.
Everyone at the meeting introduced themselves.  The minutes for the April, 2022 meeting were approved. 
Tom Sipf, NM5TS the Treasurer provided a report on our accounts and we are solvent.
The presentation was cancelled since Ed Pocchia, was unable to come to the meeting.
We currently have 84 members.
Old Business
Field Day is June 25th and will be at the North De Baca Park on the north side of the park.  We have reserved a cabana from 8 am – 8 pm. Several members have committed to setting up their radios so please come early to help set up if you can.  The club will be providing lunch for participants.
Hamming Around NM – We will be working on setting up new trips for the summer months. So far, possibilities include Red Rock or the Ice Caves near Grants.
Summer in the Park – David Ham will contact the Caravan Club to see if they want to join us at this activity.
 New Business
David Ham, proposed that the club change the Bylaws so that all dues are due in the same month for everyone.  Dues will be prorated for new members that join during the year.

Meeting was closed at 11:15am.

